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Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Joyce Ford <ford.joyce@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 5:39 PM
To: Burdet, Kevin (ATG)
Subject: Re: PSE wants to raise rates

[EXTERNAL] 

 

Thanks, Kevin. My msg. was cut off. It should have been "feeble attempt 
to fool the public." 
 
Thanks again fpr your info. 
 
Joyce Ford 
Bellevue 
 
On Wed, Apr 14, 2021 at 4:31 PM Burdet, Kevin (ATG) <Kevin.Burdet@atg.wa.gov> wrote: 

Dear Joyce Ford, 

Thank you for reaching out with your comments to the Office of the Attorney General, Public Counsel Unit regarding PSE’s power 
cost only rate case (PCORC), Docket UE-200980 opened in December 2020. The Public Counsel Unit (“Public Counsel”) represents 
customers of regulated utilities in proceedings before the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“UTC”). We are a 
party to this case, and we have filed testimony on the power cost increase requested that PSE submitted under Docket UE-200980. 
For more information about Public Counsel, see our website https://www.atg.wa.gov/about-public-counsel. 

As a part of our work, we collect public comments received by our office and the UTC, and submit them as an exhibit for the 
Commission to consider when making their decision in this matter. Your comments will be included in this exhibit. 

I also want to bring your attention to a public comment hearing relating to Docket UE-200980, which is taking place next Tuesday, 
April 20. We encourage all interested PSE customers to attend, including yourself and your neighbors. Please note that due to 
COVID restrictions, the comment hearing will be held virtually only and not in-person. Below is information about the hearing, 
which is also included in PSE’s notice to customers:  

Virtual Public Comment Hearing 

Date: April 20, 2021 

Time: 6:00 pm 

Participate by phone at: 1-253-372-2181; enter conference ID # 843-565-680# 

Participate by Microsoft Teams using your computer: Link here.  

Further information about this meeting can be found at the UTC website linked here. 
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We have prepared an informational sheet for residential and small-business customers in preparation for the public comment hearing, 
which you can find linked here. This informational sheet is also available in the following languages: 

Español / Spanish 

Tiếng Việt / Vietnamese 

Pусский / Russian 

中文 / Chinese (traditional) 

If you would like to speak at the hearing, please sign up at the following number 1-888-333-9882. If you do not sign up, you will still 
have an opportunity to speak, but signing up in advance will help the Commissioners better facilitate the hearing.  

If you need reasonable accommodation, please contact the UTC at: 

Phone: 1-360-664-1234 

Email: human_resources@utc.wa.gov  

Lastly, if you are unable to attend, you may provide additional comments directly to the UTC. Here are several ways you can do so: 

Via email at: consumer@utc.wa.gov 

Via online comment form at: http://www.utc.wa.gov/comment/form 

By mail at: UTC, P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504 

By phone at: 1-888-333-WUTC (9882) 

Please include your contact information and the docket number with any written comments. 

You can find more information about this case at the UTC’s website here: https://www.utc.wa.gov/docs/Pages/DocketLookup.aspx 
(enter ‘200980’ in the docket look-up field). 

Again, thank you for taking the time to contact our office on this important matter. We appreciate hearing from customers about 
concerns and the potential impact of this request. Please do not hesitate to follow up with us about any questions you might have.  

Sincerely, 

Kevin Burdet 

Legal Assistant 

For Lisa Gafken, Unit Chief 

For Nina Suetake, AAG  

Public Counsel Unit | Washington State Office of the Attorney General 

800 5th Avenue Suite 2000 | Seattle, Washington 98104 | MS: TB-14 

Pronouns: He/Him/His | Main: (206) 464-7744 | Direct: (206) 464-6215 | Email: Kevin.Burdet@atg.wa.gov 
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From: Joyce Ford <ford.joyce@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 2:20 PM 
To: ATG WWW E‐mail Public Counsel <Utility@ATG.WA.GOV> 
Subject: PSE wants to raise rates 

[EXTERNAL] 

Please do not accept "lack of usage" as PSe's feeble  


